
A New Sportsmen’s Service

A big congregation is expected at the sportsmen's service to held at Highworth church on Sunday 7 
December.

The service is a new departure for Highworth, and it is anticipated that it will become an annual event. 

The Rev F Hudson was responsible for the idea, and he is receiving a great deal of support.

Mr A Archer of the Swindon Town FC and Mr Wood, captain of the Highworth Cricket Club, will read the 
lessons, and the Rev C M R Luckman of Castle Eaton, who was a great athlete in his day, will preach the 
sermon.
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Highworth Town Band will also take part in the service and head the procession.
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